
Knights of Columbus  

During the winter many children in our community go
without warm coats.  

Through the Coats for Kids program, the Knights of
Columbus is able to provide the gift of warmth to these

children in need.  New winter coats will be purchased
through the official Knights of Columbus Coats for Kids
website ranging from $22-$25 per coat.  Coats will be

distributed to local agencies in the Nashua area this fall.

MONETARY DONATIONS will be collected September 14 & 15 
after all masses in the Narthex.

“Whoever is kind to the poor lends to the Lord, and he
will reward them for what they have done.”

-Proverbs 19:17

Coats for Kids

Our council kindly requests your support, as we cannot
complete this mission without your help.

Council 12311


